
Denton Independent School District 
Personal Protective Equipment Purchase 

August 11, 2020 

 

SUMMARY: 

This item requests approval for the purchase of personal protective equipment (PPE) in the 

amount of $1,000,000.00. 

 

BOARD GOAL: 

Growth & Management - demonstrate effective and efficient management of district 

resources 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

To provide for the health and safety of the Districts staff & students; it is anticipated that 

future purchases of personal protective equipment (PPE) may be necessary over the 

coming weeks and months.  Types of PPE that may be considered are hand sanitizer, 

surface disinfecting wipes and desk shields.  This is not an inclusive list as additional 

items may be recognized as current inventory supplies are utilized and future needs are 

identified. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

Purchases will be made in compliance with Denton ISD Board Policies CH (Local) and CH 

(Legal).  Purchases may be made from the Approved Vendor List, or any other vendor who 

meets the requirements of CH (Legal) in order to obtain the best value for the District. This 

purchase is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

Cost will be borne by the General Fund – Fund Balance. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

Passage will allow the District to purchase additional personal protective equipment (PPE) 

up to $1,000,000,00 to be ready for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the purchase of personal protective equipment (PPE) in the 

amount of $1,000,000.00 be approved. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

Scott Niven, Chief Financial Officer 
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations  

Dianna Casper, Director of Purchasing 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:    
 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:    

 

Signature of Superintendent:    


